VIB: Approval of State Bank on request of changing Nguyen Co Thach office
On 31/01/2018, Viet Nam International Commercial Joint Stock Bank announced approval of State Bank for request of changing Nguyen Co Thach office under Viet Nam International Commercial Joint Stock Bank, Ba Dinh Branch from 1st Floor, A2 Building, Nguyen Co Thach Str., Cau Dien Ward, Nam Tu Liem District, Hanoi to 1st Floor, CT1A Building, Moncity Project, My Dinh 2 Ward, Nam Tu Liem District, Hanoi.

